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To: Bruce County Planning
From: The O'Driscoll Family
5389 Bruce Rd 3

Re: Carsons proposal

1 Attachment=Site Plan

Good day,

The dangers of concrete batching plants are well documented. Silica sand dust and portland
cement dust are very dangerous.

Please spend a few minutes online and aquaint yourself with a respiratory disease called
silicosis which causes lung scarring and loss of lung function. Airbomne silica dust can also
cause Chronic Obstructive Pulmonary Disease, kidney disease and an increased risk of lung
cancer.

There are many documented cases where concrete plants have blanketed residences with this
dust near and far, wherever the wind blows it.

This 1s about more than just the 20 residences in the area of the proposal as Southampton and
Port Elgin are rapidly growing together on the highway 21 corridor.

Please vote responsibly with the protection of Bruce County residents foremost in your mind.

Thankyou,
Dan O'Driscoll and family
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